
 

General Chair Report 

February, 2014 

 

I published the 5th edition of the PVS Newsletter on Feb. 8th, 2014 and sent to all PVS members. 

Met with Bob and Paris to discuss where we are in the transition process. An update will be presented 

during the General Chair opening comments.  

Asked the Disability Co-Chairs if they were willing to help get a disability swimming initiative going in PVS 

and reaching out to Wounded Warriors. 

PVS Contract is signed with GMU for Jr./ Sr. Champs. 

Contract  and Insurance Certificate for PVS Distance Meet at GMU has been sent to UMD. – Thanks John 

LEAP Level 1 re-cert has been completed – Thank You Paris!                                                                           

We have 18 months to complete LEAP Level 2. 

Presented Kevin Wagman’s  report on the Disability Coaching workshop he attended in CO Springs to 

the BOD on Kevin’s behalf. 

 

Bill Marlin 

PVS General Chair 

 

 


